
 
Wednesday 26th May 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Riverside Bridge School Trips Programme 

 

Due to the Governments’ recent lift in restrictions in the wider community we hope to continue our 
school trip programme in line with our life skills curriculum for the remainder of the summer term.  

 

Your class teacher may send letters home in the coming weeks with details about trips and activities 
for your child whether it be crossing the road, supermarket trips or environment walks to the local 
parks to name a few.  

 

We have been approached by a number of parents about trips to the local swimming pool. At present 
we are unable to run any swimming trips due to staff at the swimming pool only being able to provide 
non-contact sessions. As I am sure you will understand given the needs of many of our pupils, 
additional support may be needed and is required in the swimming pool for safety. Should restrictions 
continue to be lifted we will review this in the next academic year where applicable to curriculum 
groups.  

 

We hope you will support us and the development of your child’s life skills by supporting any trip 
proposals.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Mrs Clark 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 


